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Dear Parents & Carers 

We would ask that parents and carers take the time to read our 

newsletters and other emails.  They contain information for you 

and your children.  The Diary Dates section lets you know about 

upcoming events in school. 

We are nearing the end of this very different, sometimes difficult 

year for everyone.  We can only hope that the New Year brings an 

end to Covid-19 and its restrictions!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to wish all of our children and families of all faiths, 

Peace and Joy this Christmas and Happiness for the New Year.  

Let us look forward to 2021 with hope. 

 

 

 

Be Covid Safe 

Wear a face covering 



 

FLU Immunisation Programme  

The Immunisation Nurses will re-visit our school on Wednesday 9th 

December to do a catch up for any children who were absent on 

their first visit.  If you didn’t sign up at the time and would now like 

your child to be immunised (this is in the form of a nasal spray) then 

please ask for a form at Reception.  Completion of the forms is 

essential. 

St Finbar’s Food Store 

Please take advantage of this opportunity to build up 

your grocery store at home. 

There are plenty of stock items – pasta, Bolognese 

sauces, cereals, tinned foods etc. 

Just ring or email Reception staff who will book you a 

time slot (one household at a time - in line with Covid 
restrictions) Please bring bags. 

 

Luxury Hamper  

Every year staff donate items to make up our 

Luxury Hamper.  The tickets are £1 each and 

have been sent home – additional tickets are 

available.  All monies will go towards our School 

Fund which will subsidise “treats” for children 

during the year. 

 

 

Be Covid Safe 



 

Christmas cards 

It is lovely for children to exchange 

Christmas cards and we would like this 

tradition in St Finbar’s to continue. 

Under the current Covid-19 restrictions 

we will put a POST BOX on the yard each 

morning for ALL Christmas cards – this way they can be 

quarantined before we send them home.   

Please help your child with labelling – show name 

(surname too if you know it) and class clearly on the 

envelope.  Thank you! 

Josh    

Year 1 
 

 

 

Kids Pass 

This is a website with discount codes for cinema, family days out etc.  It 
might be worth a look!  They have also created a link for parents. This 
can be shared on your school newsletter. Parents can enjoy a free 1 
month Kids Pass. https://www.kidspass.co.uk/redeem-code/PARENT30 

 

 

 

https://www.kidspass.co.uk/redeem-code/PARENT30


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER DIARY DATES 

 

1st  Tuesday Class decorations will be put up 

8th   Tuesday 2:15 p.m. Video music concert – KS2 

cornet players (details will be sent home 

later) 

9th Wednesday Catch-up Immunisation 

11th Friday  Christmas Jumper Day – pay £1 for 

charity 

 EYFS Christmas Carols (details will be 

sent home later) 

14th Monday Luxury Hamper draw 

15th Tuesday A Very Special Visitor!  

16th Wednesday Christmas Dinner 

17th Thursday Christmas Movie Afternoon 

18th Friday Classroom parties 

School closes at 1:30 p.m. 

Children return on Tuesday 5th January 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


